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KINDERGARTEN  
STUDENTS 

in the Library 
 
 
 
 
 
Kindergarten students are going to tour the non-
fiction section of the Library this month, and will 
be invited to choose a book that interests them.  
Be prepared for some unusual choices. 
 
Please make sure your child’s book comes back 
on time so he/she can get a new book and a 
sticker on his/her library card. 

 
Library Days 

Krinsky is Day 1 
Bassel is Day 2 

Wodzinski is Day 3 
Lu is Day 4 

 

Forest of reading 
 
 
 
 
 
Looking for good gift ideas?   

Why not give the gift of reading? 
Send a note in with your child and I will 

send home a list of the novels. 
Or visit:  www.accessola.org 

 
  

Thank you to our Library Helpers: 
 

The following students have signed up to be Library Helpers.  They give up one morning  

recess per week to keep our books on the shelves, available for others to sign out.    

Thanks to: Hanna, Insiya, Miriam, Leeanne, Riya, Michaela, Kai De, Roshan, Katherine, 

Sasha L., Nabil, Helen, Ellen, Becky, Vivian and Kimia. 

 

We also have some Super Reader volunteers who spend time Wednesday morning     

recess discussing books with students in grades 1, 2 and 3.  Thanks to:  Ali, Sasha, 

Roshan, Ayla and Destyni. 

Junior Grades 

Reading Program 

Run by Ms Matheson 

Int. Grades 

Reading Program 

Run by Ms Stewart 

FILMMAKING CLUB 
Intermediate students have signed up for the Filmmaking Club and 
we have started meeting to discuss ideas and how to carry them 
out.  Students need to know their final plan before we break for the 
holidays; then filming and editing can begin. 


